CNHRPC 10 year Transportation- Corridor Study

Monday, November 19, 2018
Meeting at 10:00AM

Board members attended the CNHRPC 10 year transportation/corridor study.
Present: Hugh Curley, Chair; J. Chris Bowes, Vice-Chair, Mike Tardiff and Dean Williams from CNHRPC,
Chief Yeaton and Gordon Ellis, Road Agent.

The Ten-Year Transportation Plan was discussed. Mike and Dean provided an overview of the process
with emphasis on the long term nature of the effort, since often projects will take 15 years or more to
reach completion.

Chief Preve was on a call but had sent a message through Chris of his concern for the condition of Rte.
28 north of the Circle and for a long term project he was suggesting sidewalks on Black Hall Road to
assist school children who walk to school.

Chief Yeaton and the BOS had concerns shared by Gordon Ellis for Route 4 especially east of Black Hall
Road and extending into Northwood.

Mike suggested one starting point would be to write them with the formal request of a corridor
study. This would be a needed step before any proposal could be made. He also suggested that a
multi town request with Chichester and Northwood would have added value.

Chris and Hugh agreed and will be contacting Chichester Selectman Tom Jameson to try and coordinate
our efforts.

(Chief Yeaton was called away at 9:20 for an ambulance call and Gordon Ellis arrived at approx. 9:45
due to road work connected to weather.)

Adjourned 11:00 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Hugh Curley, Chair
Board of Selectmen
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